

Web: www.sandwellvalleyschool.com

Wednesday 4th August 2021

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s)

RE: Arrangements for Collection of Examination Results Summer 2021

I am writing to you regarding the arrangements for the release of examination results for Summer 2021.

Results will be released for Year 11 GCSE students on **Thursday 12th August 2021 from 9.00am until 12.00pm.** On this day, students **are invited in to school to collect their individual result slips in person**, and we very much hope that this will be the case this year for the majority of students.

We hope to be able to celebrate the achievements of our students as we normally would, this includes photographs where possible.

Students will be provided with access to PPE, including face coverings and hand sanitizer, which should be used on arrival. Students are permitted and encouraged to wear face coverings whilst on the school site in communal areas.

Any result slips not collected on the day will be sent by post.

Students who are unable to physically attend the results day can request that results are emailed to them on the day.

Please email <u>kkaur @sandwellvalleyschool.co.uk</u> or <u>cbenzigar@sandwellvalleyschool.co.uk</u> by Tuesday10th August 2021 if you want your results to be emailed.

Please note that results can only be emailed to the registered **school email address** held of the student.e.g Joe Bloggs — ibloggs@sandwellvalleyschool.co.uk

I would like to take this opportunity to wish your child success in their examinations.

Kind regards,

Mim Hall

May

Principal

